
Tentative Meeting Dates

Family Action
Committee

Engaging Parents for
Student Success

Contact Us

To become a part of FAC, or to
learn more, please contact 

Ms. Serrano.



Ms. Serrano - Family and
Community Engagement

Coordinator



cserrano@albanyleadership.org
518-694-5300

 September 20, 2022
 October 18th 2022
 November 15th, 2022
 December- NO In person Meeting
*Debrief Coffee Hour Date: TBD
 January 17, 2023
 February 21, 2023
 March 21, 2023
 April 18, 2023
 May 16, 2023
June 2023 - TBD

Meetings will be held at the
school at 5:00 p.m and last
about an hour.

Event Line Up:
September/ October: FAC E-Board
Election
November: Annual Community
Dinner
March: 2nd Annual Staff vs. Student
Volleyball Game
April: Ziti Dinner Fundraiser
May: Teacher Appreciation Week &
Volunteer Week
June: the "Finish Line" Event - FAC
celebrates it's seniors



"It takes a village to raise a child" is an African
proverb that means that an entire community of
people must be present, active and accountable
in children's lives for those children to
experience and grow in a safe and healthy
environment. A successful student has many
advocates. Our "village" calls itself the Family
Action Committee and we invite you to become
a part of it. It is our goal to support our students
in whatever way possible. Parents meet and
discuss membership, student needs,
recruitment, fundraising and all things ALCS!
Believing that every member of our village can
be of value, we ask that you take an active role in
the support we try to provide to "our" daughters. 

It Takes a Village How Can You Help?

Learn More

Membership Dues

Membership dues for the 2022-2022 school year
are $8.00 per student and $10.00 total if you
have more than one student that attends Albany
Leadership.

The membership dues cover one academic year
(running from September to June). 

No parent/guardian will be excluded from the
Family Action Committee if dues are not paid, as
Albany Leadership works toward inclusion and
representation of all parents. With this being
said, membership dudes help fund the FAC and
are encouraged. 

Fundraising

To provide support to our school and our
students, and to make certain programs and
events possible, we need to bridge the gab
between available funds and actual expenses. In
order to do this, WE NEED TO RAISE MONEY. All
monies raised by the Family Action Committee
are solely dedicated to agreed-upon programs,
events, or miscellaneous expenses agreed upon
by the committee. 

We understand everyone is busy;
there is minimal time commitment -  

a little goes a long way. 

Help Participate by:
Assisting with Cookie Sales

Creating Raffle Baskets
Putting together meal bags for long breaks

Helping us get the word out; write a blog about what
you, share a testimonial, etc.

Assisting with the Clunk Program (Bottle Recycling
Fundraiser)

Reaching out to other parents inviting them to Parent-
Teacher Conferences, etc.
Volunteer at school events





